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Aruba Networks is announcing end-of-sale for the following product: 
 

Aruba Part 
Number 

Product Description Recommended 
Replacement 

RAP-5WN-F1 Aruba RAP-5WN Multi-port Remote Access Point (Wireless, 1x 
100/1000Base-T & 4x 10/100Base-T), FIPS/TAA 

RAP-155-F1 

RAP-155-USF1 

 

We currently expect to be accepting final orders through July 31, 2014, however this final date will depend 
on the continued availability of stock and, at Aruba’s discretion, the actual end of sale date may be earlier. 
End of support for the products is July 31, 2019. We strongly encourage you to transition all backlog and 
new business to the recommended replacement products where possible. 
 
Definitions 

 End-of-Sales Announcement (this document): Date of official end-of-sales notice. 

 End-of-Sales Date: The first day the product is no longer orderable through Aruba Networks 
point-of-sale mechanisms. The product is no longer for sale. 

 End-of-Support Date: The first day the product is no longer supported by Aruba Networks. 
 
End-of-Sale Milestones 

 End-of-Sales Announcement: April 30, 2014 

 End-of-Sales Date: August 1, 2014 

 End-of-Support Date: August 1, 2019 
 
For questions regarding this end-of-sale announcement, contact eos@arubanetworks.com. 
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